
 
 

 

Presentation of internships in Brazilian museums 

ICOM Brazil, the Organising Committee of ICOM Rio 2013 and their partners are pleased to announce 
internships in Brazilian museums, within the travel grant programme for the 23rd ICOM General 
Conference. Partners in this programme are the Secretaries of Culture of different Brazilian states 
and universities.   
Internships will be offered in Brazilian museums for those grantees interested in spending up to two 
weeks visiting a particular museum in Brazil and who will be attending the General Conference.  

Depending on the interest of grantees, various museums will receive interns for a period of 
observation of up to two weeks in the area of museum work chosen by the intern. The museum will 
designate a member of its staff to accompany the intern during the entire period, ensuring that the 
grantee completes their activities in the museum in an optimal fashion. If the chosen museum is 
located in a city other than Rio de Janeiro, travel to and from Rio to attend the General Conference 
will be provided, as well as accommodation and meals in the same city. Interns must submit a report 
by the end of the internship period, to be made available particularly in the grantee’s country of 
origin, in order to share their experience with as many colleagues as possible. 

If you are interested in this internship programme, please respond to the attached questionnaire and 
enclose it with your application. Based on the answers to the questionnaire, the Organising 
Committee of ICOM Rio 2013 will search for Brazilian museums that best suit each grantee’s areas of 
interest, and will get in contact with the grantees concerning the logistical details. 
 


